
 
Request For Dona.on 

  
February 5, 2024  
  
Dear LNA Supporter:  
  

Fundraising and fun, rolled into one!  Bringing the community together!  
  
Our 2024 “Night at the Derby 2” Gala will be held on Friday, April 12th, at The Bell Tower on 
34th Street, benefiting student-centered projects at Lutheran North Academy.  This is our largest 
annual fund-raising event and a huge success because of YOU, our donors and sponsors. 
 
Thank you!  Supporters and participating businesses will be prominently featured on various 
platforms including our school website, social media, the event program, and Bidpal auction website.   
 
Your gift will make a tremendous difference in the lives of our students and faculty.  It is also an 
excellent marketing opportunity for your organization.  By making a tax-deductible donation you are 
promoting your business and making an investment in the future of our children and our community. 
  
We need your help to make this event a success.  Please consider donating a live or silent auction 
item to our gala. Here are some ideas for donations:  
  

• Goods or Services  
• Gift Cards or Certificates  
• A Night Out on the Town  
• Vacation Homes or Travel Packages 
• Sports Tickets or Signed Memorabilia  
• Gift Baskets or Themed Gatherings 
• Artwork or Handcrafted Items 
• Golf or Tennis Lessons or Greens Fees 
• Tools or Household Items 
•  

Thank you for your consideration and participation.  If you have questions, please call Paul Stuenkel 
at 832-778-4107 or email him at paul.stuenkel@lutherannorth.org.  
 
Blessings,   
  
Matt Korte          Paul Stuenkel   
Lutheran North Academy                 2024 “Night at the Derby 2” Gala Chairperson  
Head of School     paul.stuenkel@lutherannorth.org 
        832-778-4107 (direct line) 
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